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Comments: I support the withdrawal of the mining in the He Sapa otherwise known as the black hills. It is

important to protect the natural environment from further being destroyed/ polluted. This would help to combat

global warming, and help keep the natural sources of water in the area clean. It is also important to recognize

that this area of land is sacred and to destroy/pollute it would not only be an offense to the tribes affected but it

also reflects poorly on the character of the U.S.

If we are to have any kind of future for not only ourselves but for future generations we need to stop harming our

environment now and start keeping the promises that were made. Thank you for your time. 


